
 
 

Dear members, 
 
We continued discussions today as we strive to reach a new Collective Agreement. We’d like to 
share a quick update. 
 
We worked hard to overcome obstacles and hope for fruitful discussions going forward. Thank 
you for the outpouring of support and good wishes, it helps keep the committee’s morale high as 
we navigate the challenges of bargaining. 
 
We will meet with the employer again on May 10th. A reminder to vote in the CUPE 391 
election. Voting is now open and continues until May 9th. Check your CUPE email for a link to 
vote. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing commitment to each other and the local; please stay tuned for more 
updates from your Bargaining Committee.  
 

In solidarity on behalf of  

your Bargaining Committee: 

 

Renee Milaney (Chair) 

Kari Scott-Whyte (President) 

Tanya Ferry (VP) 

Brian Peaslee 

Greg McLeod 

Inder Pannu 

Tamara Coombes (Alt) 

Jeanne Marr, CUPE National Rep. 

 

CUPE Local 391 

t: 604.322.4879 | e: askbargaining@cupe391.ca 

CUPE 391 on Twitter | Facebook | Instagram 

 

CUPE 391 acknowledges that our work takes place on the ancestral, traditional and 

unceded territories of the Squamish, Musqueam, Sechelt, and Tsleil-Waututh First Nations.  
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